
From: Pam
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, July 20, 2017 9:43:04 AM

Dear Pamela,
Please pass on our support to the Site Evaluation Committee to hold firm re N Pass lines coming
through Concord MUST be buried. Overall, we are against this project for all of NH. But, if it is allowed
to move forward, we do not want our city impacted by the tall towers as electricity flows to southern
New England and beyond to help Eversource and its investors. Let's continue to improve NH and
Concord for the residents and visitors through positive improvements, as the Main Street efforts.
Thank you,
Benton (Chick) and Pamela (Pam) Smith
Concord
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